
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

We would like to invite you to attend our Year 1 Spring assembly. 

The assembly will take place in the school hall on Friday 8th April at 10am and will last 

approximately 30 minutes. 

Parents and carers should sign in at the school office.  

For health and safety reasons please note we can only accommodate 2 adults per child at 

this assembly. We thank you for your support with this. 

Many Thanks 

Mrs A Willis 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


